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KOENIGRUBLOFF CARES FOUNDATION

As we continue to make our name known in every market, Berkshire Hathaway 

HomeServices KoenigRubloff Realty Group’s commitment to public service 

remains the same as it always has. Our new name is the KoenigRubloff Cares 

Foundation, because at the core of our mission is the care and compassion we 

have for those around us.

A NEW HOME FOR THE PETERSONS

March 1 was a very special day for our Foundation 

as the Peterson family received the keys to their 

new home in northern Lake County through Habitat 

for Humanity. Volunteers, community members, 

and supporters including members of the Koenig 

Rubloff Cares Foundation joined the family in a 

dedication ceremony.

Our Foundation was very proud to provide financial 

support for this home through a grant to Chicagoland 

Habitat for Humanity. Through the generosity of 

our agents, managers and employees we were able 

to give $20,000 for our first house project.

We look forward to growing our grants, and making 

a greater impact by providing homes within the 

communities we serve.

SUPPORTING THE SUNSHINE KIDS

In addition to Habitat for Humanity, KoenigRubloff Cares Foundation 

is also proud to support The Sunshine Kids organization. Established in 

1982, the Sunshine Kids organization is committed to providing positive 

group activities and emotional support for young cancer patients. The 

Sunshine Kids provides a variety of programs and events, free of charge, 

for kids who are receiving cancer treatments in hospitals across North America.

With your support, we can continue to put smiles on the faces of young cancer 

patients everywhere. For more information on the Sunshine Kids, please visit 

www.sunshinekids.org.
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SAVE THE DATE

July 24th, 2014
Arlington Park Racecourse

Plan to join us on July 24th, 2014 for a day of racing fun
in support of the KoenigRubloff Cares Foundation.

A LETTER FROM THE CHAIRMAN

As I sit here and write this letter, I can’t help but think about how amazing the past 
few months have been. Two companies have come together to become Berkshire 
Hathaway HomeServices KoenigRubloff Realty Group, and the excitement has 
been palpable. While there have been many spectacular changes, such as our new 
foundation name, the KoenigRubloff Cares Foundation, one thing that remains the 
same is our commitment to the communities we live in and love to support.

We look to continue to grow our work with Habitat for Humanity and the Sunshine 
Kids, and now with a larger family we can become a larger force at giving back in 
each and every city and town where we have a presence. I have spoken to many 
clients who are happy to work with a company that gives back, and new recruits feel 
good about joining a team that contributes time and efforts in such positive ways. 
I saw firsthand what effect reaching out can have when the Petersens received the 
keys to their home, because their smiles told the story of a dream that was realized, 
and a new life that was possible.

Overall, what we’ve accomplished has been great and now as we begin a new future 
as the KoenigRubloff Cares Foundation, I know the impact we can make in people’s 
lives can only grow stronger.

I look forward to your support and working with you to serve our communities.

In kindness,

JOE STACY
KoenigRubloff Cares
Foundation Chairman


